30th Annual Ciaburri/VanGorden Invitational Saturday, January 10th, 2009 Palmyra-Macedon High School

Dear Coach:

ADDISON

The Tournament continues to be a success year after year thanks in part to your loyal support. We certainly do enjoy having your team attend. As always, I like to first invite back those teams who competed in the tournament last season. I know that next season seems like a long way away, but I am committed to keeping the tournament strong. Please send in your intentions as to attending the tournament by May 22, 2008 I hope you all have an enjoyable summer. Thank you.

ANTICIPATED TEAMS FOR 2009

IROQUOIS (6)

BATAVIA

CAL-MUM	CHEEKTOWAGA (6)	CHURCHVILLE
EASTRIDGE	EAST SYRACUSE (3)	MYNDERSE
PAL-MAC	PORT BYRON (3)	RED CREEK
SODUS	WILLIAMSON	EAST AURORA (6)
MIDLAKES	LETCHWORTH	GATES CHILI
Please mail to Brian R. Quick, Palmyra-Macedon High School, 151 Hyde Parkway, Palmyra NY 14522 or by email at bquick@palmac.k12.ny.us		
YES, we will be attending the Ciaburri/VanGorden Invitational NO, we will not be attending the Ciaburri/VanGorden Invitational		
IF YES:		
Name of Coach		
School Name/Address		
Home Address/Tel _		
Work #		
E-mail		